
October 14, 2011

Mr. David Ferguson, Director
Bureau of Legislative Research
Arkansas Legislative Council
State Capitol Building. Room 315
Little Rock, Arkansas 72201

Dear Mr. Ferguson:

As required by Act 1315 of 1997, there were no land conveyances for the period July 1,
2011 through September 30. 2011.

If you need additional information, please contact Perry Johnston, Division head of Right
of Way. at (501) 569231 1.

Sincerely,

Scott E. Bennett
Director of Highways

and Transportation

c: Deputy Director & Chief Engineer
Assistant Chief Engineer Design
Right of Wa) Diision


